
From: Simon Harrington <> 
Sent: 24 November 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Cc: Steve Grove; Bob the Bus 
Subject: Totnes Neighbourhood Plan Policy C12 
 
On behalf of the Trustees of Totnes and Rural Community Transport (B0b the Bus) I 
write to express our support for the aims of the policy in the creation of a sustainable 
transport hub at the ATMOS (ex Dairy Crest) site in Totnes. As a local community 
organisation and Charity and as the leading public transport provider within Totnes 
Town we agree with the objectives of Plan Policy which are backed by the Joint 
Local Plan policy DEV29 and the E7 policy for transport. 
 
Simon Harrington 
Chair - Totnes and Rural Community Transport (Bob the Bus) 


